
Email from Peter Licht dated 3-17-2017:  

 

we moved to SD in 1984 had a nice deck put on house in hopes of sitting outside & enjoying 

peace & quiet. Then Prairie Winds put up wind towers.  

That was the end of that! The noise level is terrible and then we get the flash from the blades 

turning. The closest tower to us is 2200 feet so 1000 ft. set back is out of the question then 

consider what is done to your roads during construction and the trucks driving around at 5:30 in 

the morning.  

They weren't very considerate to us!! 
 


